
Welcome to 5th Grade
Welcome 5th graders & Parents! We are looking forward to an exciting school

year!  We’re going to learn new concepts, create exciting projects, and get to know new
peers and staff members. We are here to help students develop a higher level of
responsibility and maturity to help them prepare to transition to the 6th grade.We
want to  provide all students with a welcoming, fun, empowering environment full of
learning. In 5th grade, students are expected to meet growth in Reading, Science, and
Math. All students will take a Fall Growth Assessment, and a Mid Year Growth
Assessment. These tests , and the SOL will show how well students perform during the
school year. We are excited to take this journey with students. Not just academically,
but also to instill values that they will use in their life journey. We are so thrilled to
meet you soon!  Until then, please do not hesitate to contact Cool Spring Elementary at
804-862-7015 if you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming year.

Ms. Byrd

dobyrd@petersburg.k12.va.us

Miss  Hood

kehood@petersburg.k12.va.us

Mr. Hamilton

rihamilton@petersburg.k12.va.us

Miss Steward

pasteward@petersburg.k12.va.us
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